
 

VSPKJ/CIR/20/2021-22               Date: 14/02/2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

This is for your information that as per the state government notification , the physical 

classes for the  students of Class Nursery to V will commence from 16.02.22.  

 

1. All the students are expected to attend the classes from 16th February 2022. 

2. School timing will be from 8:15 am to 1:30 pm for the students. 

3. To avail bus facility please contact Mr. Puneet Contact number: 7665177888 

 4. It is mandatory for all the students to attend the school with the consent of their 

parents/guardians in the prescribed format. 

5. A print out of the consent form, duly signed by the parent/guardian should  

be submitted to the class teacher by the student on their first day to school.  

 

We assure to keep our students under continuous and sincere monitoring and vigilance 

for the safety and wellbeing during the school hours. We look forward to your 

cooperation in all our future endeavors. 

 

Regards VSPKJ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


